
 
 

 

 

The Rhode Island Department of Health’s Oral Health Program Invites you to… 

Dining with 

the Dentist! 

 

The goal of this event is to facilitate communication and referral networks 

between medical and dental providers. 

Calling all general and pediatric dentists, pediatricians, family physicians, and 

OB-GYNs in South County!  

Last year, 50 Rhode Island dentists and physicians from private practices and health centers attended this 

event in Cranston, built lasting relationships with one another, and gave great feedback about the Dining 

with the Dentist event. Physicians enjoyed meeting and discussing oral health with dentists, and learning 

about available referral and oral health resources.  

All age one children and pregnant women should get preventive dental care, yet sadly, only half of them 

do. We can do better. Primary care physicians act as an entry point into the dental healthcare system, 

therefore interprofessional communication to provide comprehensive care to these patients is essential. 

For more information and to RSVP on Eventbrite by June 11th:  

*You must RSVP to attend* 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dining-with-the-dentist-tickets-61690638360 

https://tinyurl.com/y3fjrzk3 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Madeline.Weil.CTR@health.ri.gov 

June 18th, 6 p.m. – 7:45 p.m. 

• 6:00 pm- Welcome and heavy appetizers 

• 6:30 pm- Presentation on the importance of the age one 

visit and oral health during pregnancy 

• 7:00 pm – Networking and Dessert  

Thundermist of South County Community Health Room 

1 River St, South Kingstown, RI 02879 
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